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This is a “correction” Postcard. 
  
While driving down Township Road 378 last Sunday, (see postcards dated 
27 OCT 2008, 12 FEB 2008, 20 AUG 2007,…) I happened to notice that 
just before getting to the photo point, the road name changes from T378 to 
Laddsburg Hill Road.  Dang.  I’ve been wrong for years.  It was bound to 
happen sooner or later. 
  
But that didn’t stop me from grabbing a current image. 
  
Also is a shot of the Susquehanna River Valley taken along the high road 
from Wysox to Wyalusing. 
  
  
Cheers, 
G. 
  
http://igx.net/Postcards 
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